
 

 

         6th February 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Residents of Sark, 

 

SEL Appeal 

 

I am writing to inform you that SEL has taken the decision to issue an Appeal against my Office’s 

recent Electricity Price Control Order. In addition, SEL is making a request to the Court for an 

injunction for ‘interim relief’ which, if successful, would put the price back to 66p per unit until the 

outcome of the main appeal is known.  

 

The application for “interim relief” and the Appeal will be firmly resisted by my Office. I will inform 

you of the outcome in due course.  

 

 

 

Anthony White 

Commissioner 

 

 

 


